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Schedule of Accreditation  
issued by 

United Kingdom Accreditation Service 

2 Pine Trees, Chertsey Lane, Staines-upon-Thames, TW18 3HR, UK 
 

 

 

9982 
 

Type C 
Inspection Body 

 

Accredited to 
ISO/IEC 17020:2012 

 

 EDP Health Safety and Environment Consultants Ltd  
 

Issue No: 010     Issue date: 09 August 2024 
 

Unit 11B 

Waterside Court 

St Helens 

WA9 1UA 

Contact: Mr Derek Todd 

Tel: +44 (0)1744 766 000 

E-Mail: derek.todd@edp-uk.com 

Website: www.edp-uk.com 

 

Inspection performed at/from the locations specified below 

 
Locations covered by the organisation and their relevant activities 

 

Location details Activity Location code 

    
Address 
9 Deer Park Avenue,  
Fairways Business Park,  
Livingston,  
EH54 8AF 

Local contact 
Mr Steven Whiteford 
Tel: +44(0)845 644 5354 
Email: enquiries@edp-uk.com 
 
Website: www.edp-uk.com 

Asbestos: 
 
Surveying 

A 

    

    
Address 
Unit 11B 
Waterside Court 
St Helens 
WA9 1UA 

Local contact 
Mr Mr Ben McPherson 
Tel: +44(0)845 644 5354 
Email: enquiries@edp-uk.com 
 
Website: www.edp-uk.com 

Support functions: 
Administration 
 
 

D 
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DETAIL OF ACCREDITATION 
 

 
Field of Inspection 

 
Type and Range of 

Inspection 

 
Methods and Procedures 

 
Location 

Code 

    
Surveying for asbestos in 
premises 

 Health and Safety Executive 
Asbestos: The survey guide 
(HSG 264, 2012) 

 

    
 Management survey: 

(domestic, commercial and 
industrial premises) 

Documented in-house procedure 
instruction manual IM No 5 

A  

    
 Refurbishment and 

demolition survey: 
(domestic, commercial and 
industrial premises) 

Documented in-house procedure 
instruction manual IM No 5 

A  

    
 Priority assessment: 

(domestic, commercial and 
industrial premises) 

Documented in-house procedure 
instruction manual IM No 5 
(based on guidance documented 
in Health and Safety Executive 
guides HSG 264 (2012) and 
Appx. 3 of HSG 227 (2004)) 

A 

    
 Reinspection of identified or 

suspected asbestos 
containing material in 
surveyed premises  

Documented In-House Method 
instruction manual IM No 5 
(based on guidance documented 
in Appendix 5 of HSG 227 (2004) 

A 

    

END 

 


